
 

 

 

THE REGULAR WORKSHOP MEETING OF THE LOCUST GROVE CITY COUNCIL IS 
CANCELLED DUE TO THE CONTINUING SITUATION WITH THE COVID-19 HEALTH 
EMERGENCY AND THE LACK OF ANY PRESSING BUSINESS AT THIS TIME. WE ARE 
WORKING ON ALTERNATIVE MEETING OPTIONS TO ALLOW VIRTUAL MEETINGS IN 
THE NEAR FUTURE.  
 
PLEASE LIMIT YOUR TRIPS AND REMAIN IN YOUR HOMES AS MUCH AS POSSIBLE TO 
LIMIT EXPOSURE. DISINFECT ALL COMMONLY-TOUCHED SURFACES AND PRACTICE 
ROUTINE HAND WASHING WITH SOAP AND/OR USE HAND SANITIZER WITH OVER 60% 
ALCOHOL AS APPROVED BY CDC GUIDELINES.   


